
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/14-15/062     August 13, 2014 

 

 

 

To, 

Confederation of Real Estate Developers’ Association of India, 
703, Ansal Bhavan, 
16, Kasturba Gandhi Marg, 
New-Delhi-110001, 
India. 
 
 

Ref: letter dt.4th August, 2014 received from CCI. 
 
 
Dear Sir, 

 

Please find attached herewith the above referred letter received from 

Competition Commission of India for your Information and 

Compliance. 

 

 

 

C.P.Goyal 

Chief Manager Admin & Finance. 


